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November 2018

Dear Friend,

We are writing to ask you for your continued support of the Beverly Public Library 
by renewing your membership for 2019.  The Friends of the Beverly Public Library has 
had a very busy and productive year.  In part, through your membership, The Friends 
has been able to support the Library with its programming, technology, and more.

Here is just a sample of what your generosity helped fund this past year:

- Monday Mornings lecture series for adults

-  The 4th Annual Summer Sounds concert series providing free outdoor concerts all summer long 
to hundreds of audience members in the Winter Street Courtyard

- Childrens’  programs including Summer Reading (1,842 children participated this year), LEGO 
Club, Creativity Lab! Series, and story times for babies, toddlers, and preschoolers

-  Teen programs including Summer Reading (434 teens participated this year),
the Annual Poetry Contest, and Pizza and a Movie nights

- Crafting Events for families including Wreath Decorating and Book Ornaments

- Museum Passes

- Book Page, a monthly magazine filled with book reviews and author interviews: take one home!

As a member, you are invited to the Members Only Preview Party the evening before the 
Fall and Spring book sales officially open.  It’s a lovely night of music, browsing, and bonding 
over books!

The funding provided by The Friends plays a critical role in maintaining the rich levels and 
diversity of services the Beverly Public Library provides to our community.  Your generous 
donation is fully tax deductable and membership is valid through 12/31/19.

Thank you for being a Friend!
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Your financial support 
is appreciated.

THE FRIENDS of the BEVERLY PUBLIC LIBRARY
is a not-for-profit 501(C)3 organization.

Your dues are fully tax deductible.
Membership is valid through December 31,2019.

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
Name ________________________________________________

Address ______________________________________________

Phone _______________________________________________

Email address Member $15
Contributor $25
Patron $50
Corporate $100 and above

Make checks payable to :  The Friends of the Beverly Public Library
Mail to: 32 Essex Street, Beverly MA 01915 or bring to circulation desk.

Join Us.

FRIENDS 
of the 
BEVERLY 
PUBLIC 
LIBRARY

I would like to receive 
library news via email.     YES           NO




